
March 9th, 2023 
 
 
Dear 8th Grade Families, 
 
We are excited to share with you that all 8th graders will have a special headshot taken by 
Network Photography on March 21, 2023 at Bayside Middle School.  These headshots are not 
your classic school pictures, but rather unique shots that will be made into a composite of the 
2023 Promotion class and hung in the hallway at Bayside Middle School to be enjoyed for many 
years to come.  In addition, this photo will be used in the 8th Grade Memory Book and 
Ceremony slide show on June 7th.  
 
Network Photography will provide each family with several headshots of your student and you 
will be able to choose which you would like to have included in the composite (free of charge!).  
You also may purchase prints of the images for your family.  
 
Following are the details for all 8th grade students:  
 

• Mark your calendar:  The photo session will held on Tuesday morning, March 21st at 
Bayside Middle School, beginning at 8:30 AM, and running until approximately Noon. 
Watch for further details soon regarding the specific schedule. 

• Make it special:  We encourage students to dress up for the occasion! 

• If you know ahead of time that your child won’t be at school that day, please contact 
Patty DeGraff at pdegraff@foxbay.org.  

 
Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  And stay tuned for more information 
about all of the exciting things being planned for the 8th grade promotion. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Britten Brenner Stenson (britten.brenner@gmail.com) 
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